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Armed Forces Children & Young People 

December Update 2023 

 

Welcome to our monthly update for school/nursery staff which provides 

information on resources available, useful websites, books and organisations, 

funding and CPD opportunities etc. which could help support the young people 

in your establishment.  Please feel free to circulate to staff/colleagues. 

 

 

Never Such Innocence – Visit to Schools on 29th, 30th November and 

1st December 

Never Such Innocence is an educational charity 
which operates to give children from all over the 
world a voice on conflict.  Our mission is to 
provide tools for children and young people to 
reflect upon the realities of war 

https://www.neversuchinnocence.com/  
 
Our creative practitioners visit schools and 
present workshops in poetry, art, speech and 
songwriting.  Our practitioners give young 
people the tools they need to create powerful 
pieces of work that explore themes of war, 
conflict, peace and change. 
 
As part of a partnership with HMS Oardacious, 

our poetry practitioner Nik Perring visited 

several schools in Helensburgh for a series of 

poetry workshops. We would like to 

send our extended thanks to Colgrain Primary, 

Rhu Primary School and Hermitage Primary as 

well as Emer Flett who helped make 

this possible. 
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Starcatchers 

Starcatchers are Scotland’s Arts and Early Years organisation. They create performances and 

creative activities for babies and children from birth to 5 years and the adults who care for 

them.  https://starcatchers.org.uk/  

 
They have a project called Wee People Big Feelings (funded by the MOD) where they 
produced resources for Scots Corner Early Learning and Childcare setting by using creative 
experiences to help wee ones with the Emotional Cycle of Deployments. 
https://starcatchers.org.uk/work/wee-people-big-feelings/  
 
They have some funding left and would like to provide a taster session for early years staff 
in the Helensburgh and Lomond area which would be a fantastic opportunity for the 
nurseries here who have a lot of armed forces children in their settings.   
 
This session is open to all early years staff and is taking place on Wednesday 31st January 
from 4 – 6p.m. in the Drumfork Centre.  To book a place please click on the following link   
https://forms.office.com/e/qe8ynZX5nG  
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Forces Children Scotland  

Forces Children Scotland delivered their accredited Deployment CPD Module to all staff at 

Hermitage Academy at the recent in-service day on Monday 27th November.   

It was also great to hear from the young people as well - the Armed Forces Ambassadors at 

the school who spoke about their experiences of deployment and moving.  Well done to all 

involved  
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Hope you have a great Christmas break and best wishes 

for the New Year 

 

 
 

If you would like further information on any of the above then please contact:- 

Emer Flett - Service Pupil Advisor 

                                             01436 658921 

emer.flett@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

                               @AdvisorPupil 

                Service Pupil Advisor Helensburgh & Lomond                                 

     Servicepupiladvisor 

 

This post is funded by the Armed Forces Covenant Fund Trust 

 

 

 


